
 
 
Please see the following notice from Mitchell Pally, Chief Executive Officer: 
 
In these very difficult times, all of us at LIBI want to make sure that we can continue to meet your 
business needs in the days and weeks ahead. 
In this regard, please review the following options for continued networking and other construction 
business operations: 

1. LIBI will continue to send out e mail messages with the latest information about business 
operations, state rules and other much needed information. 

2. LIBI will send out to all of our members any information from one member to another, 
especially as it relates to operations of our members 

3. LIBI will continue to update our members about the new procedures instituted by either the 
towns, villages or county permit agencies so as to ensure that you can continue to operate with 
the best information possible.  LIBI continues to be in contact with all government agencies to 
facilitate their operations, if no longer on a face to face basis. 

4. While our person to person events have been postponed, we are planning on holding our 
Associate Council and Membership meetings at their regularly scheduled dates and times on 
April 1 by conference call.  We will be sending out information about how to connect into these 
meetings within the next few days and we would encourage everyone to do so, if only to hear 
how other companies are working in our new environment. 

5. If you have any questions about any of these items or any other, please do not hesitate to 
contact either myself at mitch@libi.org or Lois at lois@libi.org or on my cell phone at 631-626-
1218 

LIBI is as strong as all our members together and working together we will get through these very 
difficult times. 
 
Mitchell H. Pally, Chief Executive Officer 
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